
  
     

                
            

          
           

             
   

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Protection for songwriters 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 1:08:56 PM 

I am an artist who feels all of my royalties are not coming to me. I 
believe we do need some sort of regulation outside of the industry to 
check the companies who distribute the royalties. Inside the music 
industry can be political and I feel that some officials are maintaining 
power by with holding funds. Thank you for your time and concern! 
OBAMA! Tanya Dunn 
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